
Butterflies

and Beckley Wood
Boars

A gentle walk around this fantastic East Sussex woodland 
looking out for spring butterflies.

Come and join us for an entertaining and interesting 
couple of hours in your local woodland.

We look forward to seeing you!

The walk will be led by
Michael Blencowe,

Butterfly Conservation’s Atlas 
Co-ordinator & Conservation

Officer for East Sussex.

Free and open to all
Saturday 5th May 10:30 am

Meeting place: Beckley Woods entrance on 
Horseshoe Lane then follow signs for parking

Children must be accompanied by an adult.
Dogs must be kept on a lead.

Grizzled Skipper


